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September 28, 2004

Via E-Mail and Overnight Mail

Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

Post Office Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:
Docket No. UT-043013.

Dear Ms. Washburn:

AT&T Communications of the Pacific Northwest, Inc. and AT&T Local Services on behalf of TCG Seattle and TCG Oregon (collectively “AT&T”) hereby request permission for parties to file their responses to Verizon’s revised TRO Amendments due on September 30, 2004, electronically with the Commission and file paper copies on October 1, 2004, pursuant to WAC 480-07-145(6).  Verizon has indicated that they have no objection to this request. 

Sincerely,








Letty S.D. Friesen

cc:  Service List

